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The Parish Council remains committed to the Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP). It 

will continue to hold regular monthly meetings and welcomes the support from any 

residents wishing to help. The main milestones which are hoped to be achieved include: 

Jan – The draft ND to be sent to consultant Ann Skippers for comments and advice 

Early Feb – A zoom call with the consultant for discussions about the draft NDP 

Feb/Mar/Apr- Amend and develop the draft NDP (maybe with help of the consultant) 

May – Arrange for pre-submission consultation with the parish 

July – Amend following consultation and submit to Chelmsford City Council 

September – Amend and submit for Independent Examination 

Late Autumn - Amend following Independent Examination 

Nov/Dec 2021– Referendum 

 

The Council recognises a need for a community event.  This will help bring people together, 

as well as better publicising the activities of the council and its members. However, the 

ongoing national covid-19 crisis is making forward planning very difficult at the moment.  

 

The council have tabled initial plans for the new Community Centre which have been 

commented on by the residents. Further amendments to these plans will be made to ensure 

that they meet all regulatory requirements. It is expected that the Council will continue to 

take the lead in this until such time that a separate management team is created. 

  

There is a waiting list for allotment plots in the village. The council has purchased the land 

behind the current site and is waiting for Chelmsford City Council’s agreement before 

developing it further. 

 


